

V. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the most suitable response to complete each of the following exchanges.

1. - "....." - "I'm a doctor."
a. What are you doing? b. What do you do?
c. What do you look like? d. What's your name?
2. - "Would you like a drink?" - "....."
a. Yes, I want to b. Thank you, I don't want
c. No, I won't d. Yes, please.
3. _ "Thank you very much" _ " "
A. Are you worried? B. You're welcome C. Not all D. Nothing
4. Jim: "What about collecting used paper, bottles and plastic bags every day?"
Ha and Mai: " "
A. Because they can pollute the environment. B. How come? Who can do that?
C. That's a very good idea. Let's do that. D. What about this weekend?
5. - " " - "It was very sunny and hot. We had a bit of a heat wave."
A. Did you enjoy your holiday? C. What was the weather like there?
B. How was the wave? D. How was the beach?
6. - "Could you do me a favor, please? - " "
A. Let me help you. C. No, thanks. I'm fine.
B. Sure. What can I do for you? D. Yes, go ahead!

C. READING

I. Choose the correct answer to complete the passage by circling A, B, C or D

Camping is an activity in which people(1) open-air temporarily. Campers participate in fishing, hunting, swimming, wildlife watching, plant study, and nature photography. It provides bodily benefits when it involves hiking to, from and around a campsite, and many people believe that camping makes youngsters (2).....more confident. Camping is suitable (3)those who are in wholesome physical condition because it may require walking several times. The key to an (4) camping is planning because planning the trip before leaving helps (5).....avoid preventable accidents (6)..... as bad weather, injury, or simply a crowded campsite.

- | | | | |
|---------------|--------------|------------|--------------|
| 1 A. live | B. lives | C. lived | D. is living |
| 2 A. help | B. handle | C. feel | D. thumb |
| 3 A. in | B. for | C. at | D. On |
| 4. A. enjoy | B. enjoyable | C. enjoys | D. enjoyed |
| 5. A. campers | B. groups | C. parties | D. cliques |
| 6. A. such | B. so | C. because | D. and |

II. Read the following passage. Choose the best answers for the questions

Sticky Rice Cake

"Chung" cake (Sticky Rice Cake) is a traditional dish of Vietnamese. The taste of "Chung" cake has become the taste of Tet holiday in Vietnam. Legend has it that King Hung VI chose the next king by asking each of his princes to offer him a dish and he would give the throne to the son who could satisfy him. The main ingredients to make "chung" cake are: sticky rice, green bean, fatty pork, black pepper and salt. First, sticky rice and green bean are dipped in water till expanded. Fatty pork is mixed with black pepper. Vietnamese use "dong" leaves (Phrynium planetarium) to wrap them all inside. "Chung" cake then will be bolt in a large pot for about 10 hours or more. The process of making "chung" cake is time-consuming and quite difficult. However, Vietnamese people don't mind about them because in their concept, this is a good chance for all families to gather and make it together.

Questions:

1. What is the traditional dish of Vietnamese?

- A. "Chung" cake B. Sticky Rice Cake C. Rice Cake D. A & B

2. What are the main ingredients to make "chung" cake?

- A. sticky rice, green bean, fatty pork, black pepper and sugar.
B. sticky rice, green bean, fatty pork, black pepper and salt.
C. sticky rice, red bean, fatty pork, black pepper and sugar.
D. sticky rice, red bean, fatty pork, black pepper and salt.

3. What do Vietnamese people use to wrap "chung" cake?

- A. banana leaves B. lotus leaves C. paper D. Phrynium planetarium

4. How is the process of making "chung" cake?

- A. time-consuming B. easy C. funny D. unimportant